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Praying for those who have died 

Paul Quinn, Freshford and Green Street 

Ann McDonald, Patrick Street 

 

Anniversaries 
The Epiphany of the Lord 

Sat 6th 11.30am  Fr. Canice Treacy 

Sat 6th 7.30pm  Larry Tynan 

Sun 7th 11.30am  Mary Maddock – Months Mind 

Tue 9.10am  Thresia Chacko 

Wed  9.10am  M.J. Mathew 

Fri 9.10am  James Haide 
  

We also remember 

Thomas Doran, John Lanigan, Edward Moriarty, Denis & Maura Molloy 
 

Next Weekend  

Sat 7.30pm Maura Dore (1
st
  Anniv) 

Sun 9.30am Kevin Dowling 

Sun 10.30am Bess Woodcock 

Sun 11.30am Michael Power (1
st
 Anniv)  

 

Collection for last week €1,182.00 

 

   Ministers 14
th

 January, 2018  

Readers 

7.30pm Jane Cass 

9.30am Maria Dulohery 

10.30am Catherine Nolan, Kathryn 

Nolan 

 11.30am First Communion Mass 

Eucharistic Ministers 

7.30pm Claire Brennan,   Mai Grogan, Ken Maher 

9.30am Brendan & Francs Graham 

10.30am Michael Kelly, Josephine Cuddihy, Shanley 

Sebastian 

11.30am. Edward and Maria Coady, Ian Fitzgerald 

 

 

The Religious Sisters of Charity, St. Patrick’s, Kells Road, Kilkenny, will 

leave the Diocese of Ossory in the coming weeks.   

In gratitude for their ministry in our diocese, Mass of Thanksgiving will be 

celebrated on Monday, 8
th

 January 2018 at 11.30 a.m. in St. Joseph’s 

Church, Foulkstown, Co. Kilkenny.  

All are welcome 

NEW  BISHOP 

 

We are delighted to welcome the news of the appointment by 

Pope Francis    of  

Msgr. Dermot Farrell, Parish Priest of Dunboyne, Co. Meath as 

Bishop-Elect of Ossory.  We pray that the Spirit of the Lord may 

guide and strengthen him in his new calling as Pastor and 

Shepherd of the People of Ossory. We will keep our new Bishop 

in our prayers and we look forward to welcoming him to our 

diocese.  Ad multos annos ! 

 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH. 
 

Thank you very much for your Christmas Offerings and for all 

you support and encouragement and financial contributions 

throughout the year 2017.   We hope to clear our debt on the 

Church Renovation this year.  It is marvelous to have achieved 

so much with your great enthusiastic support.  May the Lord 

bless you for your generosity 

 

SPRING IS IN THE AIR  
 

On Monday next, 8
th

 January, we are back to normality with the 

return of the scholars to School and the reopening of the Parish 

Centre.  We wish you a Happy and Healthy New Year. 

 
ST CANICES PARISH, 19 DEAN STREET   Tel. 056 7721533 

FR JIM 087 2609545 / 056 7721534 - Fr Peter 086 8265955 / 056 7752994 

Email - stcanices@ossory.ie Website - www.stcanicesparish.ie  Twitter @stcanicesparish 
Parish Centre Opening hours - Mon. - Fri. 10 am - 12 noon / 2 pm - 4 pm. Saturday 10 am - 12 

pm. Weekday Mass: Mon. - Fri. 9.10 am. Weekend Masses: Sat. 7.30 pm, Sun. 9.30 10.30 , 

11.30  

Parish Secretary: Ms Mgt Logue – Sacristan:  Mr Jimmy Leahy c/o Parish Centre 

Safeguarding reps. Ms Caroline Cummins, Mr Jim Ryan c/o Parish Centre. 

 

 

 

http://www.stcanicesparish.ie/

